
 
 
 
Q:  Are visitors allowed for a resident receiving hospice care? 
 A:  Yes.  Under the Ohio Department of Health guidelines, hospice is considered end of life care 
and can receive visitors as long as they pass the screening.  
 
Q:  Do visitors for a resident receiving hospice care need to be screened? 
A:  Yes.  Current screening protocols will need to be followed prior to entry of the visitor into 
the campus.   
 
Q:  Who at the campus should coordinate a visit with a family of a resident receiving hospice 
care? 
A:  The ED will work with the family to coordinate visits with a resident receiving hospice care.  
 
Q:  How many visitors will be allowed for a resident receiving hospice care? 
A:  No more than 2 people at a time will be allowed for the visit and will be escorted to the 
room for their visit. 
 
Q:  Is there a time limit for visitors of a resident receiving hospice care? 
A: There is no specific time limit; however, be mindful of the situation. 
 
Q:  Are young children allowed to visit a resident receiving hospice care? 
A:  Per the guidelines of the ODH, visitors under the age of 18 are restricted from visiting. 
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